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Lucas.west@state.co.us  

 

RE: Wedding Bell Projects (Groundhog Area, Section 23 Area, Rimrock Area) File No. P-2021-008, 

P-2021-009, P-2021-010 Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations (NOI) Modifications, 

Request for Concurrence 

 

Mr. West:  

 
On July 12, 2024, the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Tres Rios Field Office (TRFO) received 

your letter with the subject Wedding Bell Projects (Groundhog Area, Section 23 Area, Rimrock Area) 

File No. P-2021-008, P-2021-009, P-2021-010 Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations 

(NOI) Modifications, Request for Concurrence, regarding reclamation costs to ensure reclamation of 

affected federal lands for the Radium Hill notice (COC-040448). The reclamation costs are as 

follows: P-2021-008 (Groundhog Area) $17,149, P-2021-009 (Section 23 Area) $7,756, P-2021-010 

(Rimrock Area) $17,505 which is a total of $42,410 for the Radium Hill Project.  

  

This letter provides surface owner concurrence from the BLM to the Colorado Department of 

Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CDRMS). If you have any questions, please contact Bridget Wade, 

TRFO Geologist, at 970-385-1342 or bcwade@blm.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Derek Padilla 

Field Manager 

 

 

 

EC: Tony Adkins, arapgllc@nntcwireless.com 
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